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November 26, 1975 

Diocese of the Armenian Church of America 
630 Second Avenue 
New York , New York 10016 

Re : Stewardship Program 

Dear Steve : 

Please forgiv e me for being so late in getting back o you. 
Attached is my check to renew my stewardship for the coming 
year . 

Steve , would it be possible for you to send me another pin, as 
I have unfortunately lost the one that was sent to me last year. 

Thank you for your consideration . Look forward to visiting with 
you again soon . 

Sincerely, 

Ja~~n, C.L.U. 

JP/jg 

P.S . My secretary inadvertently mailed the check to you yesterday. 
She didn't real i ze that I had a letter to go along with it. 

Assoc1ate Member Amencan Soc1ety of Penc;1on Actuanes 


